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I'm surprised there is opposition to this common sense proposal to protect outdoor workers from the
increasing heat of our state. Every year I read about farm workers or construction workers dying in
the heat while at their workplace. There needs to be strong protections for our workers. We need
them. The business community should have a long range view that healthy productive workers is
better for their bottom line in the long run.


